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This is the newsletter of Autism-Europe in easy-to-read.

You will find 1 article in this newsletter. 

1 article on page 3 is on the World Autism Awareness

Day at the European Parliament.

 

Editorial 



The 2nd of April is World Autism Awareness Day.

On the 2nd of April Autism-Europe went to the European Parliament.

Autism-Europe stayed at the European Parliament for one week.

Autism-Europe talked to Members of Parliament about Autism rights.

Members of Parliament are people who are elected to take decisions and

make laws in Europe.

Autism-Europe started a campaign at the European Parliament.

The campaign’s motto is called #AutismNotInvisible.

The campaign is a way for everyone to see what autistic people need.
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World Autism Awareness Day at the European Parliament.

You can use the #AutismNotInvisible motto and 

the infinity symbol on social media to fight for autism rights.

The infinity symbol stands for strength and 

for the Autism community coming together.



On social media you can post pictures and messages about Autism rights.

The posts can be about your experiences connected to Autism.

The posts can be about what you want people to know about Autism.
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Rosa Estaras is a Spanish Member of Parliament.

Rosa helped Autism-Europe start the campaign #AutismNotInvisible.

Rosa gave a speech to introduce the campaign.

Cristina Garcia Corvillo is the president of MASqueTEA.

MASqueTEA is an autism rights organization in Spain.

Cristina gave a speech about how people don’t understand 

or listen to autistic people. 

Cristina said that we need to listen to autistic people’s needs.

We should accept autism fight for the rights of autistic people. 
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Autism-Europe also asked Members of Parliament to sign a pledge.

A pledge is a promise to do something.

Autism-Europe’s pledge is a promise to fight for Autism rights in Europe.

27 Members of Parliament support Autism-Europe.

19 Members of Parliament signed the pledge.
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, DG 

Send us ideas for the next e-newsletter. 

If you have ideas, write us an email. 

Write to communication@autismeurope.org 

Disclaimer: 
The pictograms used in this Easy-to-read document come almost entirely from the free software
for visual support ©Picto Selector, created by Martijn van der Kooij. 
Some of them have been adapted by Autism-Europe. The content of this publication may be
copied without formal permission or charge for personal or in-house use. 
© European Easy-to-read Logo: Inclusion Europe. 
More information: www.easy-to-read.eu 
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